
Hello - Our July In-Stitches Quilt Class has 
been scheduled for Wednesday, July 17, 2024, 
at 10:00 a.m. Please let us know if you will be
attending by contacting the Extension Office at
606-348-8453.   You can also email Joy, Vicki, 
or me.

Happy Stitching!  Debbie

Debbie.Shepherd@uky.edu
Joy.McGinnis@uky.edu

Vicki.McDonald@uky.edu
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July begins our NEW Program Year!
We will be learning the basics of curved piecing.

Fabric Needed:
1/2 yard background fabric
1/2 yard focus fabric
1/2 yard coordinating fabric
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  Curved Piecing
Wednesday, July 17, 2024 @ 10:00 a.m.

Wayne County Extension Office
Downstairs Meeting Room

Please arrive by 9:30 a.m. to start setting 
up your sewing station. 

Class will begin at 10:00 a.m. prompt!
Please register so we can be prepared for you. 

Don't forget your items for Show & Tell!

As always, if this is not the project for you, please bring something of your choice
and join us for a fun day of sewing and fellowship!  
If you have had the safe food handling class, please feel free to bring a dish to
share.  If you haven't, please feel free to bring something pre-packaged or
prepared. You are also very welcome to bring your own lunch. We will provide
drinks.  If you have the recipe for what you bring, please bring it and give it to
Vicki so we can share it in the newsletter.



July 22nd – 10am – 3pm downstairs meeting room
Basic Fabric Tote Bag Class – Must register!!
Skill level – All (beginners can do this!)
Participants need to bring:

Sewing machine in good working order
Basic sewing supplies: thread, scissors, pins, etc.

Fabric:
½ yard focus fabric
½ yard coordinating fabric
1 yard medium or heavy weight fusible interfacing
2 yards coordinating belting strapping
One coordinating elastic hair tie
Two coordinating LARGE buttons
Coordinating thread for top stitching
1 plastic (inexpensive) kitchen cutting board (the thin plastic kind like we sometimes
give away in cooking classes…. Can be found at dollar stores and Walmart…)

This tote bag is super cute and reversible!
Please bring your own lunch (refrigerator & microwave available) or plan to utilize one of
Monticello’s many restaurants.
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Pillow Case Class
August 22, 2024

10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.
Downstairs Meeting Room

MUST REGISTER!
Skill Level - All (Beginners can do this!)

Participants need to bring:
Sewing machine in good working order.
Basic sewing supplies: thread, scissors, pins, etc.

Supplies needed:
2 yards focus fabric
1 yard coordinating fabric
Neutral thread

Please bring your own lunch (refrigerator & microwave available) or plan to
utilize one of Monticello’s many restaurants.
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Emma Peek
Extension Master

Clothing Volunteer
Pulaski County
Class of 2014

Snap Happy Purse
Snap Happy bags make fun gifts; fill with Kleenex, lip-gloss, mints, and other goodies.
Larger Snap Happy bags can be used for your rotary cutter, thread, scissors, and other
sewing tools. Make one for a child to keep small toys in. The uses are endless and make  
super gifts for anyone. See enclosed instructions.
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Sunbonnet Sue was one of the most popular patterns to emerge in the early 1930's.
Sue had first appeared with her partner, Overall Bill, as outline embroidery in the late
1880's. Patterns for applique appeared around 1910. Feedsack prints were often used to
create Sue's dress and bonnet. A personalized quilt would feature fabric from a child's
dresses.

During this period, quilts with juvenile themes for the nursery and young children
emerged. Embroidered picture quilts, done in turkey red on a white background were
very popular. Quilt themes were taken from nursery rhymes, story book characters,
alphabet blocks, or folk tales. The quilts were crib size and were often used to teach
children to sew or embroider.

These designs also marked the realization that a child was a unique and distinct
personality with special interests of their own. No longer were crib quilts miniaturized
versions of adult patterns.
Source: National Park Service Quilt Discovery Experience
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A Stitch in Time:
History of Vintage 

Quilt Blocks 
Sunbonnet Sue

Joy McGinnis

FCS Program Assistant

Wayne County Fair EXPO! 
Monday, July 1st - Entry day - 8:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m.
Tuesday, July 2nd - Viewing - 8:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m.
Wednesday, July 3rd - Viewing - 8:00 a.m-7:00 p.m.
Thursday, July 4th - Viewing - 10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.
Friday, July 5th - Pick-up Day
Stop by the Extension Office to pick up a catalog.
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Wayne County Cooperative Extension 
Family and Consumer Sciences

Debbie Shepherd
Wayne County Extension Agent
for Family & Consumer Sciences
DS/vm
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Website:  
wayne.ca.uky.edu

2024 Quilt Show of
the Little Mountains

Presented by: 
Contented Heart Quilt Guild

Labor Day Weekend 2024
Friday, August 30 ~ 9:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. EDT

Saturday, August 31 ~ 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. EDT

Admission: $5 per person
Children under 12: Free

Aspire Center
90 Airport Rd., Monticello, KY 42633

Phone: 606-340-9362

The Wayne County Extension Office will be closed
on Thursday, July 4th for Independence Day.

(Will open from 10 a.m.-2 p.m. for EXPO viewing only.)



Snap Happy Purse Instructions


